An Invitation to GCVI Teacher Interviews
On Thursday October 17, 2019, Parent/Teacher Interviews for Semester One will be held from 3:00 – 4:30 p.m. and from 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. in the GCVI Auditorium.  Students will be dismissed from school at 2:30 p.m.  The interviews will be 10 minutes in length and should be pre-booked online with teachers.  Please note that GCVI is now wheelchair accessible and if you require access to our elevator, please contact Bob Scott at 519-824-9800 ext. 301.
Bookings for Parent/Teacher Interviews will now be completed on-line.
Parent login at:

www.ugdsb.on.ca/pti
The site will be open on Friday October 11, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. and will remain open

until Wednesday, October 16, 2019 at 10:00 p.m.
Login information:

                         Login:  Student Number (OEN number without dashes)
Password:  Date of Birth (mm/dd/yyyy)
**No bookings will be made after the site

 closes until interviews begin at the school.**
If a teacher you wish to see is completely booked, you can make alternative arrangements when you are in the school for your scheduled teacher interviews.

Student volunteers will have teachers’ schedules available during the interview times.  
If there are any open timeslots available, you can book interviews during these times.

We recommend that you do not wait until the last minute to book appointments because teachers’ schedules will fill up quickly.

If you experience difficulties with the website bookings and you have tried more than once or if you are unable to access the internet, please call the school at 519-824-9800.
